
COMMUNITY NOTICE 

For Immediate Release:  

Enniskó:wa/March 4, 2022 

JANET BRANT, NP, OUT OF OFFICE MARCH 28 - APRIL 1 

The Mohawk Council of Akwesasne’s Department of Health (DOH) is notifying the 

community that Janet Brant, NP, will be out of the office from March 28, 2022 to April 1, 

2022. Any patient of Janet Brant needs to submit any prescription renewals by March 23rd. 

We sincerely apologize for any inconvenience this may cause. Please contact the 

Kawehno:ke Medical Clinic at 613-932-5808 for any questions or concerns.  


